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MORE ROOM TO GROW AT HUME RECREATION RESERVE

The Andrews Labor Government is backing the next generation of soccer stars in Geelong with the completion of a
new pavilion at Hume Reserve in Bell Park.

Minister for Community Sport Ros Spence joined Member for Lara John Eren over the weekend to officially open
the pavilion, thanks to $250,000 from the Labor Government’s World Game Facilities Fund.

The Corio Soccer Club now has two sets of gender-neutral change rooms and amenities as part of the pavilion
upgrade, meeting Football Victoria standards.

The new pavilion also includes referee change rooms, a first aid room, social spaces, a kitchen, a meeting room and
storage space.

The building provides a more welcoming space at the Corio Soccer Club for players, parents and fans, and is the
perfect base for them to grow numbers and hold competitions, with nearby schools also able to access the new
pavilion.

From new sports pavilions to pitch lighting, investments like these provide high-quality and accessible facilities that
allow Victorians to reap the benefits of sport and active recreation participation.

They are also about creating jobs, stimulating local economies and fast-tracking community recovery by improving
the health, wellbeing, and social outcomes for Victorian communities.

The Victorian Budget 2022/23 is providing an additional $88 million to deliver new and improved community sports
infrastructure and programs to boost participation in local sports clubs and organisations. This includes continuing
the flagship Local Sports Infrastructure Fund, game-changing Female Friendly Facilities Fund and the popular
Country Football and Netball Program.

The 2022 Local Sports Infrastructure Fund is now also open for applications with up to $30 million available to
develop new or upgrade community sports facilities. Applications close on 12 July 2022.

For more information about infrastructure grant opportunities available through the Government visit
www.sport.vic.gov.au.

Quotes attributable to Minister for Community Sport Ros Spence

With football as popular as ever, we’re ensuring local clubs like Corio Soccer Club have a place to grow and
communities can come together.”

“We want all Victorians to have access to high quality facilities regardless of where they live or what gender they
are.”
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Quotes attributable to Member for Lara John Eren
“This new pavilion with female friendly change rooms, is a game-changer for local football.”

“Women and girls can say goodbye to changing in the back of the car and use the facilities they deserve to get active
and play the sports they love.”
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